
                                    Maths 
 

We will be focussing on division and multiplication over 

the next few weeks. For multiplication, we will progress 

from using objects and drawings to thinking about the 

link between multiplication, repeated addition and 

arrays. We will also learn how to solve two-step 

problems using jottings to explain our thinking. In 

division, we will be developing our understanding of 

sharing and grouping, again beginning with objects and 

drawings, and working towards being able to solve 

problems with pencil and paper methods. Finally, we will 

be exploring the idea of fractions, learning to find 

fractions of lengths, shapes, sets of objects and 

quantities, including finding 1/2, 
1/3, 

1/4, 
2/4 and 3/4. 

Computing 
 

We will be learning to program bee-bots (small robots 

that follow a series of directional commands), aiming to 

guide them around maps and complete simple tasks.              

We will test out our instructions and develop the                   

ability to fix errors on our own.  



                                     Maths 
 

• Cut pizzas into fractions - how can we cut it so that 

all four of us get an equal sized piece? What do we 

call this fraction? 
 

• Share out food together - can we split this cake 

into thirds or find half of these sweets? Try 

different ways of sharing - cutting into portions, 

counting out an equal number for each  person or 

splitting things into groups - which method makes 

the most sense for whatever you’re trying to do?  
 

• When making drinks, practice filling cups half or 

three-quarters full, helping your child to learn what 

these words mean, and which fractions are bigger 

than others.   

Computing 
 

• BBC Bitesize has some great learning resources 

at www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z3tbwmn/

where you can learn more about coding robots       

and beginning to create simple programs. 


